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Community Learning Center (CLC)
401 East Diamond Street, Kendallville
Tuesday, August 22 - 7:00 p.m.
The 6-hour quilt by Joyce Griffiths

COMING EVENTS: September
Meeting, August 22, 7:00 at BIRTHDAYST

the CLC. Joyce Griffiths will I' Cathy Holman
be sharing how to make a 8 Anne Ledger
quilt in six hours. 9 Kris Wisner
Meeting, Sept 26, 7:00 at 14 Sharon Zonker

the CLC---GARAGE SALE--- A . A
set-up in Room B at 6:00. | \vj. 8
Vendors needed! o\

Fall Fun Saturday-to be
determined.

Meeting, October 24, 7:00
at the CLC. Program by the

SIMPLE
STITCHES

Classic City Button Club.
Both Jean and Sharon are
Next Meeting:

members.

Tuesdag’},‘ggp ;::nmber 6 We welcome guests to our
MeeﬁnQ, Nov 28, 7:00 p.m. meetings. You may visit our

. ' . . website:
Commtgrtzelr,eammg Christmas party and (]Ift noblenimblethimbles.com
Kendallville exchange of Tyd of 100% or follow Noble Nimble

cotton fabric. Thimbles on facebook.




(LCSewing Center
Charity Quilting
September 16, 9:00 to 3:00.
You may bring a sack lunch if
desired.

2024 Quilt Challenge

Cathy Putman and Nancy
Reed will be presenting
information for us at the
September meeting.

Roll Call:

In 5 words or less, how

many quilting projects

did you complete this
summer!

National Quilting
Day

Saturday, March 16,
2024

at the Community
Learning Center

pE

@@‘r President’s Piece \5@

Summer is almost over and already we
need to start preparing for next year!
Several very important Noble Nimble
Thimble activities are coming up. These
include National Quilting Day, our 2024
Challenge and our Annual Quilt Show and
Market. | am grateful to the members who
work very hard to make these activities
successful and represent our club well.
Happily, we have two people who are going
to manage the 2024 challenge. Now, we
need a chairperson for National Quilting
Day and one for the Quilt show. | strongly
encourage you to consider stepping up and
taking a turn at chairing one of these
events - we have a lot of good people with
experience who will guide and support
you. Please think seriously about this and
let me know if you can help.
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2024 Quilt Show & Market
We will be forming the committee for next year's

show. Please let someone on the board know if you
are willing to participate. Marilyn Peters and Cheryl

Coons have been working on a quilt for the raffle.

.

Thank you to all who brought quilts to show or donate in July.

President - Julie Kessler juliakessler2016@gmail.com

Secretary - Becky Clark beclin56@gmail.com

Treasurer - Marilyn Peters marpeters0624@gmail.com

Website/email contact - Marilyn Carlson marilyn@wolflakebaptistchurch.org
Librarian - Susie Hague kshague521@gmail.com

Newsletter - Cheryl Coons clqcoons67@gmail.com




